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LVMWD Offers Free Tour on 
District’s Water Distribution System November 6 

 
 
CALABASAS, CA  October 19, 2010 –  Las Virgenes Municipal Water District 

(LVMWD) will present a free tour of its water distribution facilities on Saturday, 

November 6 from 8:45 a.m. to 1 p.m.  The bus tour will begin at LVMWD 

headquarters, 4232 Las Virgenes Rd. in Calabasas.  Guests will learn first-hand 

about water infrastructure and will visit the Las Virgenes Reservoir and Filtration 

Plant in Westlake Village, a site normally closed to the public.  

 

Participants must be 12 years of age or older; children under 18 must be 

accompanied by a responsible adult. Registration is required; interested parties 

should call 818-251-2200 during business hours. A complimentary continental 

breakfast and light lunch will be provided to participants.  Guests should wear 

comfortable shoes as moderate walking and stairways are encountered during 

the tour.  

 

“Our popular tour program is a great way for area residents to understand the 

infrastructure, costs and challenges we must overcome to provide safe, reliable 

water service,” said John R. Mundy, LVMWD’s General Manager.  

 

LVMWD serves some 65,000 people in the communities of Agoura Hills, 

Calabasas, Hidden Hills, Westlake Village and adjacent unincorporated areas of 

Los Angeles County. 
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